

GLS/C/980 -25

CIRCULAR Year End GLS Parent Satisfaction Survey

19 February 2025

Dear Parents.

As we conclude this academic year and prepare to begin the new one in April 2025, we kindly ask you to reflect on your child's learning journey and the progress they have made.

Your feedback and suggestions are incredibly valuable to us as we strive for continuous improvement. Please take a few minutes to click on the link below and complete the brief GLS Parent Satisfaction Survey to share your views and suggestions.

GLS Parent Satisfaction Survey

We request to complete this survey before 25th February 2025. Your feedback will help us plan better for the forthcoming academic year.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Warm regards,

آشا ألكسندر Asha Alexander

مديرة المدرسة Principal

الرئيس التنفيذي - تغير المناخ Executive Leader - Climate Change